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“u\;f ﬁ; UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Aemosphoric Administration

ng NATIONAL OCEAN SERVICE

"‘m‘* centur for Coastal Fisheries and Mabitar Research

3.03.Pivers Island Road

Beaufort, North Carolina 28516-9722

February 20,2009

Mr. Dennis R Lawyer

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-141S

Rc. Control No.: 142793

?
Dear Mr. Lawyer: 03005 ¥

Wc have provided the followinginformation to facilitate your efforts to amend our
Nuclear Regulatory Commission license to a"Tenminated' status for license number 32-

00426-02.

In accordance with HPPOS-200, PDR-9111210337, Title: Authorizations Under 10 CFR
40.22, General License, memorandum from J. Hickeyto files dated September

3, 1986, and 10 CFR 40.22 small quantitics of source material, our facility incorrectly
rcqucsted in 2007 that our license be amended to allow storage of 26 grams of Uranyl
Acetate Non-volatilecompoundsand 26 grams of Uranyl Nitrate Non-volatilc
compoundsto used at our facility under NRC license number 32-00426-02. The 26
grams did not mect the reporting trigger of 15 pounds of source material. Accordingly,
wc werc not required te request an amendment nor to report the quantitics.

Furthermore,we did not store any more than the 26 grams and were thereforeexemnt
fromreportingper the requirements Of the ref er ences statedabove.

All of the 26 grams of Uranyl Acetate Non-volatile compounds and 26 grams of Uranyl
Nitrate Non-volatilecompoundsstored at our facility have been disposedof in
accordancewith standardsand requirementsof the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, the
U. S. Environmental Protection Ageney, and the Occupational Safety & Health
Administration.

.Finally,our Final Dccommissioning Survey was within the area that our nuclear
materials were used in.
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Your point of contact for additional informationar clarificationof thisinformationis
Joseph Bizzell, (252) 728-8718, or joseph.bizzell@noaa




